Town of Lee, NH
Town Center Vision Committee
Minutes of the Meeting on July 13, 2018

Town Center Vision Committee (TCVC) Members present: Bambi Miller, Cord Blomquist, Ben
Genes, Pat Jenkins, John Tappan, and Scott Bugbee

Members Absent: None

Others Present: Anne Tappan

1.

2.

Minutes written by:

Chairman Bugbee called the meeting to order at 5:05pm.

John Tappan presented a registration form for the Lee Fair in September. The Committee
discussed having a booth or sharing a booth at the Fair to let the public know about the
project. Mr. Tappan will email the document to the Committee for review.

Ben Genes updated the Committee on the Purchase & Sales contract for the purchase of
the Lee Church Congregational property. The document has been forwarded to the state
governance organization and should be approved around September 2018. Mr. Genes will
keep us up to date on the document’s progress.

John Tappan presented the Committee with the individual members’ responses and the
collective responses. The Committee discussed the information and the grading
information results. The Committee reviewed the results and decided to recommend four
firms to the Select Board for their consideration. The four firms in order are: AG
Architects, CMK Architects, Harriman, and Lavalle/Brensinger. Mr. Bugbee will present
our recommendations at the next Select Board meeting on Monday night. The TCVC
members are encouraged to attend. Mr. Tappan will update all the documents with the
Committee’s results and forward them to the Committee members.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:25pm.

Our scheduled meetings are: Tuesday, July 24, 2018; Tuesday, August 7, 2018; and
Tuesday, August 22, ’09' All meetings are at the PSC at 6:00pm.

Scott B ugbee, Chair
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